FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

December 01, 2023

Attn: Jerry Larson

UP Aerospace Inc.

P.O. Box: Unit 200-112
9249 S Broadway Bivd
Highlands Ranch, CO 80129

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear Jerry Larson,
This refers to application, File No. 2349-EX-ST-2023, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The
special temporary authorization is limited to a period of maximum six months in which it has already been
exhausted under previous license No. 1034-EX-ST-2023, Special Condition (4). In accordance with the
FCC CFR 47, Part 5.61(c), the applicant is required to file for a regular experimental application (Form
442) if an extension is sought.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 82095

Sincerely,

Anthony Serafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



